
PUBLIC NOTICE- RATE INCREASES

TOWN OF LITCHFIELD WATER POLLUTION CONTROL AUTHORITY 

In accordance with CGS Ch. 103 Sec 7-255 the Litchfield Water Pollution Control Authority (WPCA) will 
hold a Public Hearing on Thursday July 10, 2025 at 6:00 P.M., at the Litchfield Firehouse 258 West 
Street, Litchfield CT 06759.

At the regular Litchfield WPCA meeting held on June 12, 2025, the Litchfield WPCA approved an increase 
in the annual user fee, and an increase to the base cubic feet rate charge for specific commercial 
customers. The purpose of the Public Hearing will be to discuss the approved $16 increase to the annual 
sewer use base rate, raising it from $408 per Equivalent Dwelling Unit (EDU) to $424 per EDU and the 
commercial rate increase for users billed by water consumption, which will be $12.11 per 1,000 gallons. 
The Litchfield Water Pollution Control Authority is announcing a statutory 10 day appeal period that will 
end on July 7, 2025

To be published Thursday June 26, 2025 in the Republican American and on the Town of Litchfield 
website (https://www.townoflitchfield.org/entities/town-clerk )

Chris Levesque P.E. Chairman

Litchfield Water Pollution Control Authority.

https://www.townoflitchfield.org/entities/town-clerk

